
January 1, 2021  

 

DOH-Collier COVID-19 Vaccine Distribution  

Information for January 3, 2021 
Collier County Sheriff will provide traffic control 
 

Contact:  

Kristine Hollingsworth 
Kristine.Hollingsworth@flhealth.gov 
239-252-5332 
 

Naples, Fla. — The Florida Department of Health in Collier County (DOH-Collier) will be 

administering the COVID-19 vaccine on January 3, 2021 at 3339 E. Tamiami Trail, 

Naples, 34112. Vaccinations will be received by appointment only. If you do not have 

an appointment, do not attend the clinic. Future vaccine distribution dates will be 

announced. Appointments for the COVID-19 vaccine will be made via Eventbrite. 

If you have an appointment, print your ticket and bring your ticket and ID with you to the 

clinic. 

Vehicles should enter the traffic pattern on Glades Blvd. and proceed to Palm Dr. Once 
at Palm they will go south to Harrison Rd. and turn right onto the government complex. 
Once on the complex they will take the first right which will take them back to the 
Department of Health building. Once complete, the vehicles will leave by way of the 
Department of Juvenile Justice and into the main parking lot where they can exit onto 
Airport Rd. Collier County Sheriff will be providing traffic control. 
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For more information regarding COVID-19, visit floridahealthcovid19.gov/. 
 

 

### 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Florida Department of Health, nationally accredited by the Public Health 

Accreditation Board, works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in 

Florida through integrated state, county and community efforts. 

 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information 

please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov.  
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